
Response from Mental Health Commission:  
As discussed with Christine Tran (Marsden Jacob Associates’ Melbourne Office 

on 3 October 2012), the Mental Health Commission’s workplace is 

characterized as an office environment, and as such, is not affected by the 

changes proposed to the Work Health and Safety Regulations and Codes. A Nil 

response is therefore appropriate. 


